
“GAMA 2014 striving to be MORE than We have ever been” 

June 5, 2014, 
 
Gama 2014 Executive Committee would like to thank all the members who supported us for the 
"Ullasathiramala" stage show, showing your support and making it a grand success. We were so 
happy that the program turned out great, and in fact your support made it the MEGA Show of the 
year 2014.  
 
We sincerely expresses our gratefulness to Rev Fr.Dominic Joseph & Rev. Fr.George Daniel 
(Benny Achen) whose presence were a grace to this charity fundraiser event.  
 
We would like to thank our precious, talented, our own background dancers (Sobiya Sudeep, 
Nimisha Subhash, Sukanya Gopal, Ammu Ann Jacob, Angela Thomas, Alan Thomas, Malwin 
Thomas, Meiga Thomas, Albert Abraham & Andrew Abraham) who rose up to occasion quickly 
and performed with great enthusiasm. 
 
We thank the National sponsors of Ullasa Thiramala , R & T group (Shibu, Sigi, Bobby & 
Christopher) and all the very talented artists for working with us in a very friendly and professional 
way. 
 
We would also like to thank our sponsors and advertisers who have supported us financially for 
this event: Banjara Indian restaurant, Blue Sky travel, Capital Auto sales Inc, Cherians 
International Groceries, Dove Dental Specialists, Global Academy, Jays Travels, L&T CPA 
associates, Low cost groceries, Rariro Mortgages, Reji auto repair, Royal indian cuisine, Sangis 
beauty salon, Serving all insurance needs George Meleth Insurance agent, Taj international, 
Tristar auto care, Udipi café & United Indoor comfort heating and air. 
 
Sincere gratitude to Jogy.K.Jose, Divinity A/V Production & Services for his professional help with 
Sound and light. 
 
We sincerely thank Mountain view high school authorities for providing us the state of the art 
theater, Custodian Glenn George for all his help and Light technician Brooke Martin for the 
professional services. 
 
Special appreciation to Gwinnett County Police Department and Anu Sukumar, former president 
and ex-officio for ensuring security, Baby Illikattil & John Mathai for the great services.  
 
We seek your continued support for our upcoming programs and appreciate any feedback you 
may give. Please visit our webpage http://www.gamaonline.org/and facebook page 
https://www.facebook.com/GAMA.Atlanta.2014for frequent updates. 
 
Once again, thank you all from the bottom of our heart. 
Sincerely on behalf of executive committee, 
 
Thomas K. Eapen (President) 
Mathew Abraham (Secretary) 
 

http://www.gamaonline.org/
https://www.facebook.com/GAMA.Atlanta.2014

